
March 1, 2018 

Dear Students and Parents, 

As a result of our continued work with our school community and the Fairfield 

Police Department around enhancing our school’s safety and security, the 

entrance doors to Fairfield Warde High School will be limited during arrival time 

beginning Monday, March 5th.   

There will be four entrances: 

1. Main Entrance to the school 

2. Bus loop by the music area 

3. Rear Townsend entrance 

4. Pequot office entrance 

All other doors will be locked and students should not be open them.  Please use 

only the four identified entrances. 

We ask parents and students to please plan ahead and adjust their drop off to be 

on time for class at 7:30. 

Thank you! 

 


